
 

 
 

 
19th January, 2023 
 
To  
The General Manager,  
Listing Department,  
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, New Trading Wing,  
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers,  
Dalal Street Fort, Mumbai-400001. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Newspaper Publication regarding transfer of shares to IEPF for the F.Y. 2014-2105 

Ref: Regulation  30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 

Please find enclosed herewith the copies of newspaper advertisement published on 18th 
January, 2023 in Nava Telangana (Telugu) and Business Standard (English) regarding transfer 
of 28216 equity shares of Rs.10/- to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) pursuant to 
Section 124 (6) of the Companies Act, 2013 read with Investor Education and Protection Fund 
Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016. 

This is for your information.  

 

for BAMBINO AGRO INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 
 
 
Dinesh Vemula 
Company Secretary & Legal 
M. No: F11248 
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